
 

 
 
 

Welcoming New and Existing students to the Karate club	
 
Dear Parent(s) 
 
We are pleased to be able to offer you an after-school karate club at 
Carterhatch Junior School. Register your space by following the link 
below, there are limited spaces available. 
 
The classes will start on Monday 17th January 2022. Class times are 
3:15pm – 4:00pm. Our school exclusive membership fees start at an 
introductory rate of £25 per month. All students will also require a 
karate licence which is a one year’s martial arts insurance.  
 
If you would like to register your child to join our karate membership, 
please complete steps 1 – 3 at the below link (all steps must be 
complete in order join the club):  
 
http://jhka.co.uk/carterhatch/ 
 
Please ensure your child is registered in full by completing all steps at 
the link before the start date (Limited spaces). 
 
Any questions, please email office@jhka.co.uk 
 
Thank you 
 



 


